
 

  

We continue to be delighted by the response to our remote learning and we 

really appreciate how hard you are working to support your young 

person/people during this time. We would like to thank you for your responses 

to our survey and, as a result, we have created this guidance in response. 

Thank you for all you are doing. Stay safe. 

 

 

Top Tips 

1. Please do not worry if not all the work is completed. 

2. Do what you can. 

3. Contact the school if you require paper copies of classwork. 

4. Stop, take a break if things are overwhelming. 

5. Try to engage in some ‘non’ screen time activities. 

6. If you are struggling to access a device, Wi-Fi or electricity PLEASE 

contact the school. 

 

We are not currently providing live lessons as we feel there is an element of 

pressure that can come with this. For example, timescales, parents own work 

commitments. We are however looking to introduce weekly live check ins and 

will consult on a plan to make these suitable for families. 

We will provide learning packs as needed and remember we are here to chat 

things through. You can contact us through Seesaw, Twitter, on the telephone 

or in person at the school reception. 

We know this is an incredibly trying time and we just want to remind you that 

we are here and more than happy to help no matter the circumstance. 

 

Please get in touch if there is anything you think we could do to help. 
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